Mail - srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com Page 1 of 2

RE: AGENDA: Nassau County Commission Meeting - May 22 @
6:00 pm

Tucker-Bauldree, Amy <Amy.Tucker-Bauldree@dot.state.fl.us>

Wed 3/15/2017 5:15 PM

To:Sabrina Robertson <srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com>;

There will be no presentation materials included in the agenda backup.
Thank you.
Have a good evening!

©

From: Sabrina Robertson [mailto:srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 5:01 PM

To: Tucker-Bauldree, Amy

Subject: Re: AGENDA: Nassau County Commission Meeting - May 22 @ 6:00 pm

Yes, that date and time is correct. | will make a placeholder from you. Please let me know by Friday,
May 12th if you have any presentation materials they would like included in the agenda backup. Thank

you.

Sabrina Robertson

Administrative Assistant/Project Specialist
Nassau County Manager's Office

96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1

Yulee, FL 32097

Phone (904) 530-6010

Fax (904) 321-5784

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records

request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or in writing.

https://outlook.office.com/owa/?path=/mail/search 5/15/2017
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From: Tucker-Bauldree, Amy <Amy.Tucker-Bauldree@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 11:11 AM

To: Sabrina Robertson ‘

Subject: AGENDA: Nassau County Commission Meeting - May 22 @ 6:00 pm

Good Morning!

Mr. Barney Bennette and Mr. Bill Henderson are requesting Nassau County to include
them on the agenda for an upcoming meeting on Monday, May 22, 4:00 pm.

Please let me know if this is the correct date and time.

The purpose of the visit is to present the Florida Department of Transportation’s County
Work Program Priorities.

Thank you.

oy Teoor Dlocstive

Department of Transportation - District 2
Administrative Assistant

1109 South Marion Avenue

MS 2007

Lake City, Florida 32025-5874
386-758-3725

Amy.Jucker-Bauldree@dot.state.fl.us

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released
- in response to a public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please
contact this office by phone or in writing.

https://outlook.office.com/owa/?path=/mail/search 5/15/2017




